
From: David [mailto:davidmac55@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 5:27 PM 
To: Schuetz, Marissa 
Subject: No to Northern Pass 
  
Hello Marissa, 
  
I have objected to Northern Pass plans to erect additional towers along the existing right of way in 
Stark.  This existing  
right of way has 1 set of poles that are lower than the trees, also the right of way has a buried high 
pressure gas pipe. 
  
Northern Pass proposes to install another tower which needs to be 120' tall which will be much higher 
than the trees 
and extremely visible and ruin the natural beauty of the river valley. 
  
I went to 3 of the previously held meetings and submitted many questions and objections at the 
meetings along with 
emails objecting to the ugly towers that our family, children, grand children and so on would have to look 
at. 
  
  
Thank You, 
David 
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